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 18th  November 2015 

                     TRADITIONAL CHRISTMAS DINNER – WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 9TH 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Traditional Christmas Dinner will be served in school this year on Wednesday December 9th 

2015.   

We are offering this option for children who normally have packed lunches. Those children 

who usually have a school meal do not need to complete this.  In order to ensure that the 

kitchen orders enough food, we need to let them know how many additional children would like to 

enjoy a school meal on that day.  

If your child normally brings a packed lunch to school but would like a school lunch on this 

occasion, please complete the slip below. 

A vegetarian option is also available .The cost of the Christmas Dinner is £2.10 

CHILDREN WHO NORMALLY PAY TO HAVE A SCHOOL MEAL DO NOT NEED TO 

COMPLETE THIS. 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW AND RETURN TO SCHOOL BY THURSDAY 26TH 

NOVEMBER AT THE LATEST TOGETHER WITH FULL PAYMENT. 

Thank You 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………………Class………………………………….. 

I would like my child to have a Traditional Christmas Dinner.   

I would like the vegetarian option of Christmas Dinner.      

I enclose £2.10/ I am eligible for a Free School meal.                                                               

Signed………………………………………………………..Parent/Guardian Date………………………………………… 


